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“Confirmed Case in Knox County”  
Public Service Announcement 

 
North Central District Health Department (NCDHD) has been made aware of a positive 

case in Knox County today. Close contacts have been identified, contacted, and are in 
quarantine. Community spread is present in Knox County and residents should practice social 
distancing, diligent hand hygiene, and wearing a mask in public settings when social distancing is 
difficult to maintain.  

 
 
Case count update as of 5/27/2020 at 2:00 PM: 25 total cases 
Antelope: 8  Keya Paha: 0 
Boyd: 0   Knox: 11 
Brown: 0  Pierce: 4 
Cherry: 1  Rock: 0 
Holt: 1 
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